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NIBRS Training at ISP Academy in Springfield, IL 
 

Due to the increased demand for NIBRS training and limited capacity for online registration (the 
virtual class reaches max capacity very quickly), the Illinois-Uniform Crime Reporting (I-UCR) 
program is excited to offer an opportunity for agencies to attend the FBI Virtual Training on-sight 
at the Illinois State Police Academy, located at 3700 E Lake Shore Dr, Springfield, IL 62712 in 
Classroom G on October 1-3, 2024, 11 a.m. - 4 p.m. Central Time.  Instruction will be a total of 
12 hours over a three-day span with an hour lunch each day. Participants must attend all three 
days of training in Springfield to receive a completion certificate. 

Please RSVP using the link below by 9/30/2024 at 11:45 p.m. CST 

https://forms.office.com/g/4EvwUbGHn0 

*** Additionally, we are happy to announce that the FBI NIBRS training being held at the Illinois 
State Police Academy in Springfield has been certified by ILETSB to count towards a sworn 
officer’s annual continuing education coursework. This does not apply to previously attended 
classes and is only applicable if the officer attends the in-person NIBRS training at ISP and 
completes at least 90% of the total course hours.*** 

For additional information, kindly contact ISP.IUCR.Program@illinois.gov 
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